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I oppose SB210 because we can already vote in person if you want to. This is a 

cheap attempt for Republicans to disenfranchise the voters of Oregon. Vote by mail 

works, and taking that away just adds other levels of complexity to the voting 

process. Please keep the voting by mail, thank you. 


